
From: Europa McGovern  

Sent: Friday, June 28, 2019 11:51 AM 

To: vernjamin@saugerties.ny.us 

Subject: RE: NOTIFICATION: NYSERDA Clean Energy Communities | Town of Saugerties | 

Unified Solar Permit 

 Vernon, 

 Here’s the NYSERDA confirmation. 

 Best, 

Europa 

   From: erda.sm.clean.energy.communities <cec@nyserda.ny.gov> 

Sent: Monday, June 12, 2017 10:55 AM 

To: vernjamin@saugerties.ny.us 

Cc: Europa McGovern <emcgovern@hudsonvalleyrc.org> 

Subject: NOTIFICATION: NYSERDA Clean Energy Communities | Town of Saugerties | 

Unified Solar Permit 

 Hello Vernon, 

 The Town of Saugerties recently submitted documentation demonstrating completion of the 

Unified Solar Permit High Impact Action under NYSERDA’s Clean Energy Communities 

program.  

Congratulations, your submission has been approved. 
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